
From: Brian Bennett  
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 12:03 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
I believe that as a financial advisor I act in the best interests of my clients. The delay of the 
current DOL fiduciary rule is not sufficient, as it needs to be repealed at best, and at worst 
revised.  
 
The most onerous part of the rule is the exposure to class action lawsuits, which will serve to 
enrich the plaintiff's lawyers, and do little to help investors. 
 
Brian R. Bennett 
731 N. Tejon Street 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
Phone: 719-577-0099 
Fax: 719-577-9793 
Website: www.bennco.com  
 At BennCo, we mentor our clients towards their goals of financial security with a 
personalized, interactive, coaching approach. 
******************************************************************************
******** 
Securities and Advisory Services offered through The Strategic Financial Alliance, Inc., member 
FINRA/SIPC (678-954-4000). Brian Bennett is a registered representative and investment 
adviser representative of SFA. Financial planning and consulting services offered through 
BennCo Advisors, which is otherwise unaffiliated with SFA. Supervisory office (678) 954-4000. 
 
Due to volatility within the markets mentioned, opinions are subject to change and the information presented here should not be used to make 
investment decisions. Past performance cannot guarantee future results. The views expressed are not the opinion of the authors, and should not be 
construed directly or indirectly, as an offer to buy or sell any securities mentioned herein 
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